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Information Bulletin 02-06-2020 

 

 Dear Guardian/Parent, 

 

 I hope that this update finds you and your loved ones well as I write this bulletin in 

preparation of the new school year. It is, of course, also a new adventure for our 

incoming 1st years. 

 At this stage there are several important things that we as a school need to do in order 

to have the best communication possible with you over the next several months. 

1. I have created a contact email list with the emails that you all gave us on Open 

Night last October. I have sent a test email to that email address. Please do not 

respond. However, if you get this text message and do NOT get an email 

from me please email me at rachel.oconnor@ramsgrangecommunityschool.ie 

to be added to this contact list. It is important that you do this at your earliest 

convenience. 

2. When I am happy that I have the vast majority of email addresses I will send 

you the date for our introductory meeting. This meeting will be held on Zoom 

– so, please download this free app to your phone and/or device.  

3. I will be setting up school addresses for our incoming 1st years over the next 

couple of weeks. It is really important that we ensure that all of our incoming 

1st  years can access this email and communicate with us BEFORE we return to 

school. I will need your help to make sure that they are all set up – thank you! 

4. I will be posting you all a pack BEFORE the Zoom meeting. It will have a cover 

letter, booklist and transition booklet enclosed. Please read these carefully 

before the Zoom meeting. 

I look forward to meeting you and your children again, for now, please just check your 

emails! Thank you! 

Ms. O’ Connor, Principal. 

mailto:rachel.oconnor@ramsgrangecommunityschool.ie


 Ramsgrange 

Community School 
Ramsgrange, New Ross,  
Co. Wexford 

 

 

Tel: 051 389211 

School Roll: 91431Q 

Email: 

office@ramsgrangecommunityschool.ie 

Website: 

www.ramsgrangecommunityschool.ie 

 

 

 

Principal: Rachel O’ Connor │ Deputy Principal: Tracey Edwards 

                   

    

  

  

 It is time for everyone now to disconnect from the screens. The work for our Leaving 

Cert students will continue but our work with other groups has come to an end for now. 

Please encourage your children to now switch off and get outdoors! 

 

 We are still in very uncertain times and we await guidance on how to safely open our 

school doors in September. I will inform you later in the summer of how the re-opening 

of our school will take place. 

 

  

 

 

 

Lockers:  

 

It is time now to empty lockers. Please only come to the building at the following times: 

 

1st and 2nd Years – Tuesday June 2nd 9am – 11am 

3rd and 4th years – Wednesday June 3rd 9am – 11am 

5th, 6th and LCA students – Thursday June 3rd 9am – 11am 

 

 All that is left for me now is to again thank you that have sent lovely messages of 

thanks, encouragement, and support to either me or members of our staff!  

 

 I wish you all a healthy and happy summer, 

  

 Best and warmest wishes, 
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 Rachel O’ Connor, Principal 

 

 

  

 

  

 


